
 
 
 
 
 
February 4, 2008 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 
 
 

CUPE Local 500 and City of Winnipeg reach tentative agreement 
 

WINNIPEG – February 4, 2008.  The Canadian Union of Public Employees 
(CUPE) Local 500 and the City of Winnipeg today reached a tentative contract 
settlement.   
 
Both parties have agreed to withhold details of the tentative deal until after the 
conclusion of the ratification process.   
 
The current agreement, which covers about 5,000 inside and outside workers with 
the City of Winnipeg expired December 30, 2007. 
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For further information: 
 
Mike Davidson, President, CUPE Local 500:  942-1001(office) 995-4182 (cell) 
Allen Bleich, CUPE National Staff Representative: 942-0343 (office) 781-8781 
(cell) 
 
 
 


